
 

 

Roy Harrelson Tribute FFA Grant Recipients  

 

Congratulations to the following recipients of the Roy Harrelson Tribute FFA Grants.  With over 

70 outstanding applications submitted 31 grants in the amount of $500 each are being awarded to 

Oklahoma FFA members to use toward their 2025 Supervised Agricultural Projects.  FFA 

members that did not receive a grant this year are encouraged to apply again next year.  Checks 

will be delivered to the recipients school by a Great Plains Kubota Representative.  Also please 

send a thank you note to the following:  

Great Plains Kubota 

Attn: Reed Boettcher 

PO Box 876, Ada, OK  74821 

 

Addison Bailey, Cresent FFA 

Annika Helms, Blanchard FFA  

Avery Kinney, Oologah FFA 

Blaine Harris, Blanchard FFA 

Cadience Laughlin, Sentinel FFA 

Case Ward, Oologah FFA 

Caytie Couch, Quapaw FFA 

Graysen Kennedy, Burns Flat-Dill City FFA 

Jace Clark, Morris FFA 

Kailyn Woods, Fairland FFA 

Kaitlyn Bruster, Kingston FFA 

Kas Reeves, Latta FFA 

Kasey Smith, Lone Grove FFA 

Kayson Vaughn, Chickasha FFA 

Kealie Brooks, Crescent FFA 

Kelbie Wright, Byng FFA 

 

Kinsley Howard, Rush Springs FFA 

Kyler Sylvester, Cashion FFA 

Kyson Tomberlin, Ryan FFA 

Lana Lesher, Cresent FFA 

Leighton McNair, Crescent FFA 

Lincoln Hogue, Byng FFA 

Logan Morrow, Shattuck FFA 

Michael Hall, Cache FFA 

Noah Farris, Sentinel FFA 

Reid Prosser, Crescent FFA 

Rhyan Hadley, Inola FFA 

Saturn Bolt, Piedmont FFA 

Sydney Donner, Blair FFA 

Tyler Hill, Burlington FFA 

Zavion Mann, Clinton FFA 

 

 


